
 
 
 
 

__________________________________Be the best you can be!__________________________________ 
 

Main Avenue Bush Hill Park Enfield EN1 1DS Tel: 020 8366 0521  Twitter: @Bushhillschool    Email: office@bushhillpark.enfield.sch.uk 
Headteacher: Mrs Anna Theodosiou      Deputy Headteachers: Mrs Anastasia Neocleous and Mrs Kirsty Munns  

28th September 2023 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Cooking money reminder 

 
The children have settled in well to their new classrooms. We are pleased to see they 
are enjoying the wide range of activities available to them to support their play and 
learning. We wish to continue to expand the children’s experiences and one way we 
can do this is through cooking.  
 
Cooking helps children’s personal, social and emotional development by providing 
opportunities for exploration and developing skills. It supports children’s language 
development and understanding of the world as they can explore smells, textures and 
tastes.  
 
To be able to provide this experience for the children, each year we kindly ask parents 
to contribute cooking money. We ask for a voluntary contribution of £5 per term, 
alternatively some families prefer to pay £15 for the year.  
 
If you can support, please send in your contribution in a named envelope to your 
child’s class teacher. 
 
We thank you in advance for all your ongoing support.  
 
Kind regards 
 
 
 
The EYFS Team 
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